Sabal Elementary School
SAC Minutes- December 13, 2022
Attendance: Christina Sicilia, Paige Trosset, Toni Perry, Nordia Landen, Deborah James
Call to Order: A meeting of the Sabal Elementary School Advisory Council was held in the Conference Room on December 13, 2022. Nordia Landen called the meeting to order at 3:08pm. 
Agenda: A motion was made by Paige Trosset to adopt the agenda for this meeting, December 13, 2022. The motion was seconded by Deborah James. The motion was approved unanimously.
Minutes: A motion was made by Paige Trosset to adopt the minutes from October 12, 2022. The motion was seconded by Toni Perry. The motion was approved unanimously.
Old Business: 
New Business:
· Staff Walkies-We have $1,440.19 in our School Advisory Account. Mrs. Trosset has to committee to consider purchasing some staff walkies. We have several that are broken, and it is a safety concern. The committee approved unanimously to purchase 9 walkies to replace the broken ones and have a few extra on hand. 
· FAST Testing Coming Up-Our next wave of testing is when we return from winter break. VPK-2nd grade will taking progress monitoring 2 on January 9th and 10th. 3rd-6th graders will be taking F.A.S.T testing on January 17th and 18th. 
· Holiday Showcase-We had a great turnout at the holiday showcase! Everyone enjoyed the performance and characters on site. We met as a team to debrief on things that need we could improve on for next year. We have a great plan to make sure next year is a success. 
· Picnic & Pla/Conscious Discipline Family Event-We are changing our Picnic and Play family game night to the Spring due to the time change and how it get dark early. In January we will have a conscious discipline family night with some hands on practice and stuff to take home for parents to continue modeling conscious discipline at home. 
Open Agenda
· None
Next Meeting Date and Time: Our next meeting will be January 11, 2023, at 3:00pm.  
Meeting Adjournment: Motion:  Nordia Landen made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:30pm. 
Submitted by,
Christina Sicilia, SAC Secretary 2022-2023
Approval Date: February 8, 2023
